
Una Voce Chamber Choir 2014-2015 

 
Thank you ALL for investing so much of your time and energy in the audition process for the 2014-2015 

Chamber Choir.  Obviously, this is an incredibly competitive process, but unfortunately there cannot be a place 

for everyone.  I am so proud of each and every one of you.  What amazing and talented students we have at 

Lee’s Summit West. 

 

The following criteria was used to select this choir:   

 

 Solo Performance (tone quality, accuracy, intonation, diction, musicality) 

 

 Sight-Reading (pitch, rhythm, fluency, intonation) 

 

 Ensemble Singing (Tone Quality/Color, Intonation, “Blendability”, Rehearsal Etiquette, preparation of 

music, contribution. 

  

 “Every day is an audition” - Teacher Recommendations, grades, attendance, classroom behavior, work 

ethic, contribution to daily rehearsal

If you would like to speak with me regarding your audition, my door is always open.  I am asking, however, 

that you please wait 24 hours before coming to talk to me or to send an e-mail – I know this particular audition 

can be very emotional.  It is always best to distance yourself from the emotion of it all first – that is the reason 

for the 24 hours.  Please follow the same “grace period” for parent contact, if you or your parents feel that is 

necessary.     

 

 

 

Adair, Danielle Dada, Austin 

Briggs, Ashlee Dorning, Ethan 

Brobst, Amanda Ferguson, Scott 

Bruce, Candace Gauert, Matt 

Coffin, Emily Harmon, Sawyer 

Fleenor, Audrey Harper, Seth 

Hayden, Eleanor Kaiser, Jordan 

Hockaday, Stephanie Llorente, Emmanuel 

King, EmmaRae May, Nathan 

Moretina, Brooke McKinney, Justin 

Mosier, Kate Morrill, Easton 

Parson, Clayre Oldham, Braden 

Robinson, Jasmin Perry, Davis 

Sahudin, Maddie Roach, Logan 

Strickland, Maya Taylor, Travis 

 

 

 

 

 

WE WILL HAVE A MEETING IMMEADIATELY 

FOLLOWING SCHOOL WEDNESDAY TO DISCUSS 

IMPORTANT INFO FOR NEXT YEAR (DRESSES, 

TUXES, and RETREAT). 

 

ALSO, IF YOUR NAME IS ON THIS LIST, ETHAN 

DORNING WILL NEED TO ADD YOU TO THE UNA 

VOCE FACEBOOK PAGE. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


